
Norman L. Maguire 

434 North Maple 

Albuquerque, New kexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

SAN ANTONIO'S 
NOME STATION 

TRANSIT TOWER 

SAN ANTONIO 5, TEXAS 
TELEPHONE FANNIN 0335 

March 24, 1950 

This is a verification of your report 

of reception of our station during our special 

transmission from 4:00 to 4 :30 a.m. CST on March 6th. 

We were very glad to hear from you, and we 

appreciate your interest in our station. Please 

pardon us for being so slow in answering your 

letter. 

Very truly yours, 

_ 
hief ngineer 
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